
  

Food for Learning Group 2019 

On March 26, 2019, Lions Russ McLaughlin and Don Hudson presented
$500 cheques toward Food for Learning Programs which were accepted by
Ron Boehnke Principal, A.W. Neill School, Darrin Homan, Principal
Maquinna School, Sean Petersen, Principal 8th Avenue Learning Centre and
Meghan Girard, Vice Principal, E.J. Dunn School. 
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